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	This Week: January 15 - 19
We had a busy week finishing up report card testing. We had a really great time on Tuesday when Fr. Rick gave us a Church tour. We were able to walk up on the altar and get a close up look of the baptismal font. We saw the back of the Church where they keep everything and saw all of the clothes the priests wear at mass. It was neat!
	Next Week: January 22 - 26
Monday: Atrium
Tuesday: Music
Wednesday: Music, Library
Thursday: Gym, Show and Tell: Something that starts with “s” or “v”
**After School Jump Rope for Heart Event**
Friday: Art, Computer, $1 Color Day

	Special Weekly Topics
· Letter of the Week: s and v
· Number of the Week: Review
· Nursery Rhyme: There Was an Old Woman Who Lived in a Shoe
Special Monthly Topics

· Recognizing our first and last names

· Prayer: Hail Mary
· Math: Measurement, Counting and creating sets of objects, More/Less, Adding/Subtracting, Creating arrangements
· Reading: Rhyming, Fairy Tales, Poetry, Fiction, Non-fiction
· Letters: T, J, c, o, s, v, w, t
	100th Day Shirts

A note came home this week about our 100th day of school. I would like the children to each make a shirt with 100 things on it…draw things, stamp things, glue things, pin things…be creative! They will need some help from you, but their input is important. This should be a fun project that reinforces their counting skills and imagination. They can wear them to school on Tuesday, February 6 with their uniform pants.
Jump Rope for Heart

The kids can stay after school on Thursday from 3:15-5pm to learn more about heart health. They MUST have a permission slip turned in by Monday!!! No exceptions as we have to plan and purchase snacks!

	Looking Ahead
· Report Cards will be sent home with your child on Monday, January 22.

· Catholic Schools Week will be January 29 – February 2. There will be a different dress code each day and special activities. More info on the back!
· There is NO SCHOOL on Monday, February 5. We have a teacher In-Service.
	Open House

We will be hosting a whole school Open House on Tuesday, February 13 from 6-7:30pm. There will be a parent meeting at 6pm for any new parents. Teachers will be in classrooms so you can visit and ask questions. Spread the word to anyone you think might be interested in NCCE!!




We are Nouvel, called by Christ to learn, love, and lead…courageously.


